
 
 

Coalition of Student Leaders 
 

Resolution 2015-XX 

Dual Enrollment 
 

 

Whereas, the state of Alaska contains a diverse population spread across vast distances; 

and,  

  

Whereas, the University of Alaska system celebrates this diversity in its classrooms, 

both in person and online; and,  

 

Whereas, we represent the interests of higher education students in the University of 

Alaska system; and,   

 

Whereas, the opportunity to begin and complete one’s education in Alaska is of 

paramount importance to Alaska students; and  

 

Whereas, dual-enrollment options in secondary and higher education, utilizing new 

technologies as appropriate, allow greater opportunity for both high 

achieving and struggling Alaskan high school students; and,  

 

Whereas, the University of Alaska system benefits from increased enrollment.  

__________________________________________________________________ 
 

Therefore be it resolved, that the Coalition of Student Leaders applauds work 

previously done by the administration of the University of Alaska in 

conjunction with the Alaska State Board of Education in regards to dual-

enrollment; and,  

 

Therefore be it further resolved, that the Coalition of Student Leaders requests the 

administration of the University of Alaska continue efforts to increase 

participation in higher education by Alaskan high school students across the 

spectrum of traditional achievement via the route of dual-enrollment; and,  

 

Therefore be it further resolved, that the Coalition of Student Leaders requests the 

Alaska Commission on Postsecondary Education build dual-enrollment 

considerations into their guidelines for Alaska Performance Scholarship 

eligibility.  

 

Adopted by Coalition of Student Leaders the XTH DAY OF MONTH, 2015 
 

 



________________________________              

[Name of Chair], Chair 
 

 

Voting members’ results as attested by LaNora Tolman, Executive Officer: 

Yes:   

No:    

Absent:  

Vacant:  


